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137 NORTH MAM STREET 
CONROE. TEXAS 77301 

LONE STAlRSTATE co 
November 9,2001 

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMlSSION 
2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 

Attention: MELINDA WATTS OR ANGELA FOND0 
TALLAHASSEE, FL 32399-0850 

RE: Year 2001 Local Competition Report Data Request 

Needless to say that we are sorry that this report was not filed in a 
timely manner. It was completed on July 10,2001. and for some 
unknown reason, it was not mailed. It could have been that the report 
was headed “2001 ALEC DATE REQUEST” and we assumed that we 
were a “CLEC COMPANY”. 

At the time the report was completed in July 2001 and currently, we 
only have four local telephone customers in Florida. We are a 
“Reseller” only and we purchase our service fiom BellSouth in Florida. 

We understand that since we did not file the report in a timely that we 
are due penalties. We would like to make an offer to pay $50.00 per 
line for each customer we have in Florida, which would be a total of 
$200*00. 

We want to thank you in advance for your understanding in this matter. 

Lone Star State Telephone Co. 
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